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Journeying Together in Christ 

5th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Lent – Fundraising 

 

In this special church season of Lent, we will be responding to our call as Christians to support 

those who are less fortunate than ourselves.  

 

‘My children, our love should not just be words and talk; it must be true love, which shows itself 

in action.’ 1 John 3: 18 

 

This year we will be collecting money for the CAFOD Charity.  

 

From Monday 19th February to Thursday 29th February, we will be 

collecting ‘pennies’ or any coins in 4 different coloured buckets – these  

are linked to our House Teams. 

 

Following the collections, we are going to work with Year 6 and members of the PTA on Friday 

1st March to lay all the coins out in 4 lines to see which House Team has achieved the longest 

line! There will be house points awarded to those teams that come 1st, 2nd & 3rd. 

 

We hope you will join us in this new fundraising initiative. We appreciate all contributions no 

matter how small to support the international development charity who reach out to people 

living in poverty with practical help, whatever their religion or culture. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support and generosity. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss F McGonigle 

Deputy Headteacher and RE Leader 
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